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Have a Safe Holiday Season

Thank You 
Frontline 
Heroes
We appreciate all that you do  
to keep Whitby safe and healthy.

Ontario to Enter  
Province-wide Shutdown

On Saturday, December 26, at 12:01 a.m., Ontario (including 
Whitby) will enter a province-wide shutdown that will remain in 
effect until at least January 23, 2021.
This means residents must limit close contact to those in their 
immediate household and stay home as much as possible, 
except for essential purposes like grocery shopping. Town 
facilities are also now closed to the public until further notice. 
For more information on new restrictions impacting residents 
and local businesses, visit whitby.ca/coronavirus

Follow public health advice to stop the spread of COVID-19:
• �Practise physical distancing	 • Properly wear a mask
• Wash your hands		  • Stay home if sick

Map Your Own Holiday Lights Tour 
Residents can plan their own Whitby holiday lights tour 
using a new online mapping tool. Grab a hot chocolate 
and experience Whitby’s twinkling lights from the 
safety and comfort of your car, or bundle up and take 
a winter walk through your neighbourhood to see some 
of the best decorated homes in the Town. 
For more information, visit whitby.ca/lightsthenight
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